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GIVE THE GIFT  OF A CHILD’S FUTURE THIS WINTER

In 2007 a school was built in our local community of Prek Svay, which was a huge step in the provision of quality 
education to approximately 100 children. With six classrooms it combined both primary and secondary students 
into the same space, but as the village grew with population rising each year there came a point where there 
wasn’t enough space for all the children. The quality of education was at risk.

We are very excited to support the development of a brand new school in our local Cambodian village of Prek 
Svay. In November 2019 the village formally opened a new secondary school in order to provide first-rate          
education to over 80 local senior school children. This means that the original school is now dedicated to 110 
primary students, with the new build supporting 80 secondary children; double the student numbers of 2007.

This winter period we want to help develop the new school and its grounds into a first-rate education centre – the 
first in our Cambodian archipelago. 

As such, we are hosting a raffle in the attempt to raise $10,000USD towards this goal. $25USD = One Raffle 
Ticket. The more you donate, the more chance you have to win 3 nights at Song Saa Private Island. The raffle will 
end on 6th January 2020. The Winner will be annouced shortly after. 
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